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NEWS RELEASE 
 
Vancouver, British Columbia – September 8, 2014 Planet Mining Exploration Inc. (the “Company”) 
(TSX.V: PXI).  The Board of Directors of the Company announces that Mr. David Birkenshaw has stepped 
down as Chief Executive Officer of the Company, but will continue as a Director of the Company. 
 
The Board has established a special committee of directors to identify, examine and continue to consider 
strategic investments and alternatives available to the Company with the ultimate view of enhancing 
shareholder value.    The review will focus on all accretive investments including those outside the resource 
sector. The Company cautions shareholders that there is no assurance that the strategic review will result in 
any strategic or financial transactions.  The Company will keep shareholders updated on the strategic 
review process and any material developments. 
 
For further information, please contact Mr. Tony M. Ricci, President at 604-681-0084. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD  
 
“Tony M. Ricci” 
 
Tony M. Ricci 
President 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of the TSX 
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release 


